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Support for
Kingston
Charitable Trust

What’s on in Winter
• Winning Business and Investment seminar - 5th May

• Kingston Farmers’ Market

- 7th May, 4th June, 2nd July, 6th August

• The HEART of Kingston Charitable Trust Art Show

- 6th – 11th May

• Kingston Business Women’s Network Luncheon

- 11th May

• Melbourne Business Awards Breakfast - 20th May

• National Manufacturing Week - 24th – 27th May

• Compliance Awareness Forum - 25th May

• Spring Valley Charity Golf Day - 27th May

• Roadmap for Financial Success - 31st May

• Protect Your Business from Fraud - 8th June

• 2011 SEMIP Innovation Showcase - 16th June

The business community is
continuing to support the Kingston
Charitable Trust through three key
events and projects.

ART SHOW
The HEART of Kingston Charitable Trust
Art Show is on at Woodlands Golf Club
from May 6-11 proudly supported by the
City of Kingston and its major sponsors
Rotary Club of Aspendale, Bendigo Bank
Parkdale and Mentone East Community
Branches, Woodlands, Lowe Construction,
Parkdale Secondary College and a number
of other businesses.

An exclusive Gala Opening and pre-sales
event is planned for Friday 6th May at
Woodlands. Tickets are $100 and are
limited to 100 seats only. Public viewing
for the Art Show starts Saturday 7th May.

This is a great opportunity to pick up a
high quality art piece by a professional
artist while at the same time supporting
the Kingston Charitable Trust and Family
Life. Businesses that would like to sponsor
the Art Show or attend the pre-sales Gala
Opening can call Joanne Mulcahy on
9581 4730 or visit
www.kingston.vic.gov.au/charitabletrust/
artshow for more details.

CHARITY GOLF DAY
The Spring Valley Charity Golf Day is on
Friday 27th May at the course, off
Heatherton Road in Clayton South. All
the proceeds from the event go to the
Kingston Charitable Trust and Parkinsons
Victoria. This is the fourth year Spring
Valley has run this event and over the
years has raised and donated more than
$60,000 to the Kingston Charitable Trust.
The Club is looking for auction and
spinning wheel items. Businesses that can
assist with donating an item are invited to
call Margaret Hancock at Spring Valley on
(03) 9562 3811

MEMORIAL SCULPTURE DINGLEY
Dingley Rotary’s project to design and
build a Memorial Sculpture in Dingley is
well underway thanks to a $10,000 grant
from the Kingston Charitable Trust and
the Bendigo Bank Dingley Community
Branch. The money was part of the
Dingley Bendigo Bank’s annual $20,000 it
donates to the Trust, of which it asks that
50% goes back to a charity or charitable
project in Dingley. The grant was also
part of the $1million that the Bendigo
Bank Dingley Community Branch has
granted to the local community since it
opened in 2002.

For more information about the Kingston Charitable Trust contact Joanne Mulcahy at Council on 9581 4730




